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Food Safety and Inspection Service, USDA 

FSIS Docket Clerk 

Docket 02-015DF 

Room 102 

Cotton Annex 

300 C Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20250-3700 


Dear Sir or Madam: 


As an American emu grower, I would like to request that the proposed approval to add 

Australia and New Zealand to the list of foreign countries that are authorized to import 

ratite products to the United States be "rejected". 


The American emu farmer has struggled for years trying to develop a market for our 

products. We are only now beginning to see a market emerge that may finally enable us to 

make some profit after years of struggling to keep our farms going. This has been done by 

llAmericansll,
we need the support of our own government, to REJECT this proposal. There can 

be no doubt this poorly timed action would damage our own struggling ratite industry, 

forcing more ratite farmers into bankruptcy. 


USDA needs to stand behind the American emu farmer and help us get the processing plants 

we need before we open up imports to foreign countries. Please "REJECT" this proposal. 


Respectfully, 


Eileen E. Clark / s /  
Clark's Hooves & Feathers 
Miniature Horse & Emu Farm 
W2773 51st Street 

Mauston, Wi 53948 

www.clarkshoovesnfeathers.com 

Emu Oil . . . .life just got better! 
608-847-5200 Voice 

608-847-3451Fax 

chfminiemu@jvlnet.com 


1 


mailto:chfminiemu@jvlnet.com
http://www.clarkshoovesnfeathers.com
mailto:chfminiemu@jvlnet.com
JHall
02-015DF-32
02-015DF
Eileen E. Clark




